
Welcome to Issue 639 of the Revoe Reporter!
 It has been a very exciting week for our children who have attended Water Park! They have
conquered their fears and pushed themselves to try activities that they will not have had the
opportunity to try before.  From gill scrambling, to sailing, hiking and climbing, they have all
grown in confidence and had a brilliant time.  Thank you to all of the staff who have given up their
time to provide the children with memories, which will last a lifetime.
Year 2 have been taking their key stage 1 tests this week.  We are extremely proud of all the
children and how they have performed.  Thank you again, to all the staff who have supported
them through this process.
Next week is Health, Fitness and Wellbeing week, where the children will have chance to take part
in lots of different activities and learn how to stay safe as well as look after their mental health
and wellbeing.  Since there are a lot of PE activities, the children can come to school in their PE
kits everyday.  Please be mindful of the weather as there are set to be a couple of very warm
days- please make sure that the children are wearing sun cream and suitable PE kits.  Have a safe
and restful weekend.

Dates for the Diary
WB 23/06: Health & Fitness Week
30/06/2025: Reception - Year 6 Sports Day
Thursday 3  July: Y6 / Y7 Transition Day rd

Friday 18  July: RLA Closesth

Wednesday 3rd September: RLA Opens
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Year 1

Year 3

Learning at RLA!
Reception

Year 2

What a fantastic week it’s been in Year 3! We are incredibly proud
of how our children have approached their Reading, Maths, and

Punctuation assessments with focus, determination, and a positive
attitude. Their hard work truly shone through! In Science, our

budding botanists explored the importance of leaves and carried
out an exciting experiment—ask your child what they hypothesised

and what they discovered! In RE, we’ve been learning about
Sikhism and the significance of the 5 K’s—see if your child can
name them all! It’s been a week full of learning, curiosity, and

achievement.

This week, Reception began a new topic focused on
animals. We explored which pets we could have and
discussed how to take care of them. We even had a

special visit from Poppy, our school dog! The children
also had the chance to interact with the ducklings from

the Nursery. In maths, the students learned how to
rotate shapes to create different images.

📚🌟 Year 2 SATs – What Superstars! 🌟📚
This week, our amazing Year 2 children have been working so hard on their

SATs. Each and every one of them has shown such determination,
resilience, and positivity. Whether it was reading, writing, or maths, they

approached every challenge with courage and a smile.
We’re incredibly proud of all the children – not just for their SATs results,

but for the positive attitude and care they’ve shown throughout their
learning.

Thank you to all the parents and carers for your continued support. Your
encouragement at home makes a big difference.
Well done, Year 2 – you’re all superstars! 🌈👏🎉

This week in PE, Year 1 have thoroughly enjoyed learning
all about striking skills with Blackpool Football Club!
The children started by using their hands to practise

control, coordination, and timing. Once they built
confidence, we progressed to using rackets—putting

those skills into action in a fun and exciting way! It's been
brilliant to see their enthusiasm and teamwork this week!



Nursery

Year 5

Let’s see what our children have been getting up to...

Year 4

Learning Garden 1 & 2

Year 5 have been working hard this week to master lots of new
skills. In Maths, we have been learning about equivalent fractions
and how our times table knowledge is so important. Ask us if we

would like to eat ¼ of a pizza or 2/8 of a pizza! In English, we have
been looking at narratives and how the opening of a story is so

important to hook the reader. We have been reading and writing
interesting dialogue openers. We hope to share some of our writing

soon! Finally, we finished making our rainforest dioramas in art.
Don't they look amazing! 

In Art, we have been looking at sculptures of festival
food, different artists and their creations. This week
and last, we have been using clay to sculpt our own
foods! Also, it has been a busy week as Year 4 have
completed their MTC (Multiplication tables check)

tests. They have put in so much hard work over the
year towards this and done fantastically! We couldn't

be any prouder of them! 

Our Nursery scientists have had lots of lovely hands-on experiences
over the last two weeks. We had deliveries of eggs and caterpillars on

our first day back after half-term and have had a wonderful time
watching them change and grow. 

Our caterpillars have grown lots and are starting to spin their cocoons.
Ducklings hatched from our eggs and we have loved watching them

waddle, swim and play. We acted out the song of 'Five Little Ducks' to
support our Maths learning, and had lots of discussions about how the

ducklings were growing and how they all looked different. 

This week, Learning Garden 1 class has been buzzing with creativity during our art focus
week, inspired by the timeless story of The Ugly Duckling. Following the magical experience of

watching ducklings hatch in the nursery last week, the children have explored the duckling’s
life cycle through three unique art projects. Using a range of materials such as paint, feathers,

glue, and more, each child created beautiful artwork reflecting different stages of the
duckling’s transformation. From fluffy yellow hatchlings to graceful swans, the children

expressed their understanding and imagination with colour and texture.

In Learning Garden 2, we have been working on our self-esteem. We all chose 2 friends and
said what we like about them. We then used symbols and words to make sentences and read
them out in front of the whole class. We enjoyed hearing how much have we like and respect

each other. 



Congratulations to all children who have arrived every day
on time this week!! You are all Attendance Heroes!!!

Remember, there are still lots of rewards and prizes to be
won for fantastic attendance and everybody still has time to
improve before the end of the year. All children who arrive to
school on time each day will be entered into the weekly prize
draw. All children who achieve over 95% attendance for this
half term will be awarded the last attendance award badge

for this year!!

Also, we will be holding our famous, fabulous annual
attendance party for children who have had amazing

attendance this year. Keep a look out for more information
coming soon!!

RLA Attendance



STARS OF THE WEEKSTARS OF THE WEEK

1MK: Luca C 

RCR: Iosua B
RLM: Iosua A

1RW/LD: Andreia D

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS!WELL DONE SUPERSTARS!

2BP: Everyone!
2KF: Everyone!
3TC: Aiden K
3JC: Amy H

5NP: Deona J

4JK: Anastasia L
4EG: Avram R

      5AC: Ilin T
Y6: David M

LG 1: Noah P

We would like to extend a
heartfelt thank you to Spencer

Clarke Group for their generous
donation of sweet treats! These

will be enjoyed by our students at
upcoming Attendance

celebrations and other school
events.


